NOTICE TO PROCEED

15 January 2025

MS. HWANG GUM SOON

CEO

KP LINE Co., Ltd.

#67, Haogae-gil, Chowol-eup,
Gwangju-si, Gyeonggido, Korea

Dear Ms. Hwang:

This has reference to our award of contract engaging your services as supplier of the Philippine assorted
products gift sets as corporate appreciation gift for Seollal holiday or Lunar New Year.

Notice is hereby given that the implementation of the above project thru the engagement of your services
shall commence on 16 January 2025. You are expected to perform the terms and conditions stipulated in the
contract and signed Terms of Reference.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this by signing at the portion provided below. Keep a copy
and return the original signed copy to the office at the soonest.

Very truly yours,

N%:IA CORZZé% ;ORDA-APO

Tourism Director
Philippine Department of Tourism
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